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Presbyterian
Chaplaincy

Derryvolgie
Hall

September 2025- May 2026

PRESBYTERIAN CHAPLAINCY @ QUEENS



Introduction To Derryvolgie Hall




A sub warden lives in each block. These look after
security and fire safety in the building. The property
Is locked each night by the Sub Wardens. We have

30 car parking spaces which operate on a first come

first served basis. Cars must be parked on
Derryvolgie Avenue when the car park is full.
Students who bring their cars, do so at their own
risk.

There are resident interns who live in the hall and
co-ordinate weekly girls and guys' Bible studies,
prayer meetings and various ministry programmes -
as well as making all the fun stuff happen

throughout the year!

g
<
7




N | Articulare! [N
L — 3 . 1
| SReSmee |||

COMMUNITY

Derryvolgie Hall is much more than a hall of
residence and as a result we expect our residents to
get involved in the full spectrum of what
community life is all about. It is our hope that every

member of the community will benefit from the
values and aspirations of those who follow Christ.
We encourage students who reside here to
Immerse themselves in our programme of events,
rather than simply rent a room.

Please ask yourself how much you want to belong to our
community before you commit to living with us.



MINISTRIES

At Derryvolgie Hall we believe
faith and service go hand in
hand, and therefore have a
number of different ministries
to allow our students to
actively serve throughout the
week, in various areas across
Belfast. We encourage all
students considering to live at
Derryvolgie Hall

to serve in a local area in

Belfast.
Homework |-Mea.l Toasties & Tunes
Clubs (International Elms
Meal)
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Cost & Conditions




How do I apply?

Application forms are completed through a
Google form. We encourage all applicants to
fill out the form with as much information as
possible. We work to a scoring system
dependent on the answers in the application
form. Please check out our social media or
email the office for the link -
office@pciqub.org

The deadline for applications
2025/2026 is Friday 8th August
2025. Successful applicants will

be informed by telephone on

Thursday 14th August 2025.

If you accept your place a letter
with a Licence Agreement will
be sent out to you. This must be
signed and returned with £300
deposit cheque made payable
to 'Presbyterian Church in
Ireland'







